
 

MAYOR’S REPORT TO SALTASH TOWN COUNCIL THURSDAY 14TH MAY 2020 

 
Due to Cornavirus, Saltash Town Council cancelled all engagements from 18th March, 
2020 apart from virtual ones. 
 
Since the last meeting, the Mayor has attended the following: 
 
7th March  Lions Club of Looe Charter Dinner at The Hannafore Point Hotel 
 
12th March  U3A Showcase at Saltash Wesley Church 
 
15th March  STC Civic Service at St. Nicholas & St. Faith Church 
 
24th April  Mayor took snacks to the Health Centre & Port View Surgeries 
 
1st May  Took snacks to the Saltash Sorting Office 
 
5th May  Sent “treat boxes” to all Saltash Schools 
 
6th May  Zoom meeting with Mayor’s from Cornwall 
 
8th May  Laying wreaths at Memorial Peace Garden for VE75 
 
8th May  Rotary Club of Saltash, virtual “Raise a Glass” 
 
 
The Deputy Mayor attended: 
 
8th March  Lord Mayor of Plymouth’s Civic Service at the Minster Church of 
   St. Andrew 
 
8th March  Tour of Elliot Terrace, Plymouth and buffet 
 
13th March  Mayor of St. Austell Civic Dinner at Knightor Vinery 
 
14th March  RWindband Concert at Saltash Social Club 
 
15th March  STC Civic Service at St. Nicholas & St. Faith Church 
 
8th May  Laying wreaths at Memorial Peace Garden for VE75 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


